Sample Constituent Letter to Cosponsors of S.2231
Dear Senator:

Thank you for cosponsoring S.2231, the Credit Union Small Business Jobs Bill. I greatly appreciate your leadership on this important issue.

Much like the rest of the economy, America’s small businesses are suffering from a credit crunch. Credit unions are ready and willing to help alleviate this. While other lenders have been forced to pull back lines of credit, credit unions have continued to lend and they have the capacity to do more. This is especially true at my credit union. 

As you know, credit unions are unnecessarily restricted by an arbitrary cap on business lending. There is no rational explanation for this cap and we appreciate you recognizing the need to lift it.

Thank you again you for cosponsoring S. 2231, the Credit Union Small Business Jobs Bill.

Sincerely,

